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Jobs with Council

• Ranger (casual pool). 

Applications close Thursday 8 
September.

• 2 jobs in Childcare - Nominated 
Supervisor Southern and 
Nominated Supersior Northern. 
Applications close Wednesday 
14 September for both of these.

• Group Fitness Instructors and 
Lifeguard/Pool Attendants. 
Applications close Thursday 27 
October.

Full position descriptions and 
selection criteria on Council’s 
website. Address the selection 
criteria and send by email to 
recruitment@begavalley.nsw.gov.
au or post to address below.

Tenders

• Sportsgrounds Renovation 
Program. Close on 7 September, 
12pm.

• Building condition assessment 
and quanitity for Bega Valley 
Shire Council. Close on 14 
September, 12pm.

Visit our e-Tendering Portal at 
www.tenderlink.com/begavalley

Draft Merimbula and Back Lake 

Flood Study exhibition

Council and our consultant, Cardno, 
are progressing with the flood study 
for the Merimbula Lake and Back Lake 
catchments.  

The project has now reached the end 
of Stage 3 for flood modelling and 
the draft findings are now on public 
exhibition. 

The study will define the current 
and future flood behaviour of the 
catchments, which includes the Lakes 

New fence at Candelo Sportsground

The heart of Candelo has a new look and is ready for the busy, warmer months 
ahead. 

Council’s maintenance team have just installed a new fence at the Candelo 
Sportsground, along its boundary with William Street. 

The old white timber fence that was so much a part of the town was rotting and 
has been replaced with a similar looking structure made of white powder coated 
metal. 

Any queries should be directed to Council’s Leisure and Recreation Officer, John 
Turville, on 0427 570 599.

and their tributaries - Millingandi 
Creek, Boggy Creek, Bald Hills Creek 
and Merimbula Creek. 

The study is being prepared to meet 
the objectives of the NSW State 
Government’s Flood Prone Land 
Policy and will establish the basis for 
subsequent floodplain management 
activities.

We are holding Community 
Information Sessions at Club Sapphire 
in Merimbula on Wednesday 21 
September from 5pm-7pm and 

Thursday 22 September from 12pm-
2pm. 

A short presentation about the 
draft findings will be given with an 
opportunity for questions and private 
discussion afterwards.  Cardno and 
Council staff will be available to assist 
enquiries. 

The Draft Merimbula Lake and 
Back Lake Flood Study is open for 
comments until Friday 30 September. 
More information is available via 
Council’s website.
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Kianinny Jetty upgrade

Upgrades to the jetty at Kianinny Bay, 
Tathra are progressing well.

Favourable tides, seas and weather 
conditions have worked in Council’s 
favour with the last concrete pour 
now complete.

The boat ramp lane nearest the 
jetty and the jetty itself are closed 
during the works, which should be 
completed by mid-September.

The jetty upgrade includes new 
concrete decks and berthing faces, 
and the removal of rock outcrops 
below the waterline that pose a 
fouling hazard to boats at low tide.  

The project also includes the 
installation of ladders, mooring cleats, 
bollards and berthing fenders.

This project is being funded jointly by 
Bega Valley Shire Council and Roads 
and Maritime Services under the NSW 
Boating Now program and will cost 
$115,000.
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